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Headteacher:  Mrs. C Oxborough 

Dear families, 
 
I hope you are well and have had a good week. It's been yet another busy one in school 
particularly for our year 6 children who have completed their end of year SATs. I’d like to say 
a huge well done to all the children for being absolute superstars all week. They have 
completed each assessment with positivity, determination, and great resilience. They have 
tried their very best and should all be so proud of themselves. Please can I thank all families 
for supporting the children to arrive early each day, it was a pleasure sharing breakfast with 
them!  The children were treated to a morning at Lilford Park with Y5 to mark the end of 
SATs week. I was delighted to receive feedback from members of the public today 
commenting on how polite our children were at the park. 
 
Our Reception children have enjoyed a morning at the park too. They discovered lots of 
plants and insects during their nature hunt and were delighted to bump into their friends 
and siblings from year 5 and 6! Look out for the photographs on our social media platforms. 
 
We were very pleased to invite some of our year 3 children for their first school swimming 
lesson yesterday. The children loved this experience, listened well to their swimming 
teachers, and tried really yard. Well done year 3! 
 
Children in Y1 and 2 have told me lots about their learning this week. They know lots of facts 
about reptiles, amphibians, mammals, birds, and fish. It’s wonderful to hear how many facts 
the children remember!  
 
Our year 2 children with complete their SATs next week. They have worked incredibly hard 
and are well prepared. The children are very familiar with regular assessment procedures in 
school so please be reassured that these tests will not feel scary or ‘out of the ordinary’ for 
the children. Please do support us by ensuring the children are punctual each day next 
week. 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend with your children and take care.  

 
My best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Oxborough  
 
 


